
News from the Bobcat Den:

Dear Bobcat Families,

I was truly impressed by the talent and enthusiasm displayed by
all our  Bobcats who ran for a position on the Student Council.
Each candidate brought their unique perspectives and ideas,
that were reflected in their speeches.

The courage it takes to stand before peers and share their visions
for our school community is commendable. It was clear that
each student put significant effort into preparing their speeches.
Their passion and dedication resonated with everyone in the
audience, and I couldn’t be prouder of their performances.

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to all the candidates for
their hard work and to you, our parents, for encouraging and
supporting them throughout this process.

Thank you for your continued support. 

Please see below:
Picture Day Information 

Student Council 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Notes to remember

Oak Ridge Admin Team

Monday 9/9
Fun Run Kick Off

Tuesday 9/10

Wednesday 9/11

Thursday 9/12
Minimum Day Dismissal
1st - 6th grade @ 11:20
a.m. 
Stembots
Teacher/Room Parent &
Art Prep Lead
Calendaring Mtg. 12:30
p.m. and 1:00 p.m. in
MPR

Friday 9/13
- PTA Fun Friday

Upcoming Events:

9/16 - 9/20 - Parent/Teacher
Conferences
9/19 PTA Meeting 10:00 a.m.
9/19 - CVUSD Board Mtg. 6:00
p.m.
9/27 - Fall Photos
9/30 - PTA Fun Run
10/2 TNT GATE Educational
Adventures

The Paw Print OAK RIDGE
ELEMENTARY 
Septembe r  6,  202 4   

This Week’s Events
September 9th-13th
This Week’s Events
September 9th-13th

ISSUE #7

Principal  
Pa tr ic ia  V e ga-Jeter  

"Pounce into learning with Bobcat pride, where
 curiosity and knowledge collide!"



A Few Notes to
Remember

Please read through our Parent
Handbook there is important
and helpful information at your
fingertips. 
Reminders:

Absences should be called in
and voicemail left on
Attendance Line or reported
online no later than 8:15 a.m. 
Lunch Drop Off needs to be
dropped off and placed on the
lunch cart no later than 10:45
a.m.  Classroom will not be
interrupted. 
Check  Out Student contact
must be 18 yrs. of age and
must show proof of ID. 

Thank you
for reading!



We value the perspectives and input of our Bobcat parents and guardians. Please consider
being a part of one of the following and email administration if you are interested and/or

would like to know more.

District Parents as Partners Advisory Committee (DPPAC)
DPPAC serves to provide ongoing collaboration between educators and parents who have

a student with an IEP.

Positive Behavioral Interventions & Supports (PBIS) Committee
This member provides input to the PBIS team from the parent's perspective. 

PARENT VOICES NEEDED!

GATE
Parent Meeting

Thursday, September 12
8:15 am on Zoom

Parents will learn about the Gifted and Talented
Education (GATE) program and how students are

identified as a GATE student. 

Parents can access the Zoom link sent through Parent
Square the day prior to the meeting. 

https://www.canva.com/link?target=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.chino.k12.ca.us%2FPage%2F53825&design=DAFp3BSTTSg&accessRole=viewer&linkSource=document






https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050449AAAC23A2F58-50749877-bobcat

